
 
 
 

SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 
December 8, 2020 

Minutes 
 

Present 
 

Present: Kurt Kunze, Dale Crans, Staci Godfrey, Michelle Fair, Caitlin Costa 
 
Absent: Anne Logue, Derreck Lanzer, Alesia Rudinski, Brandon Coleman 
 
 

I. Prior month’s minutes were approved by a motion from Michelle Fair. 
 

II. There were 7 work injuries for the month of November 2020 
 

III. The safety newsletter from CM Regent this month discusses “The Last 
Line of Defense: Head-To-Toe PPE Selection”.  A copy of this newsletter 
has been placed out on the district website.   

 
IV. Building inspections still need to be completed at Hepburn-Lycoming, 

Lycoming Valley, and the Service Complex.  These inspections will have 
to take place in 2021, as there is no available time the remaining 2020 year.   

 
V. In the next few weeks, we will be looking into how safety meetings can be 

accomplished as a ZOOM meeting.  How can we record who attends the 
Zoom to comply with the Safety guidelines? 

 
VI. The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 1/12/2021at 3:30pm at the 

District Service Center in the Board Room. 
 

VII. Dale Crans motioned for meeting to adjourn at 3:40pm 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Staci Godfrey 
Admin Support, Food Service 

 


